
PREK-12th Grade in
Cafeteria

3 Year Olds in their
classroom/buliding

April 16th
3:30-6:30pm

#BEYOURBEST

ENROLLMENT
NIGHT

We will have computers set up for anyone who needs assistance with
enrolling.  

There will be a meeting for students interested in concurrent classes at
6:30pm
Currently enrolled students can enroll @ home
with the website www.wengage.com/burlington

More Information
cvdotson@burlingtonschool.com

580-431-2222

BURLINGTON 
SCHOOL

7th-12th grade students will work on a class
schedule for the 2024-25 school year. 



Located in the
cafeteria

Hotdogs, chips and
water provided

April 11th
3:30-6:30pm

Incentives to
finish

enrollment

ENROLLMENT
NIGHT

Information you will need to bring with you to enrollment night:
Birth certificate
Current immunizations
Social security card

You can do this from home if you have enrolled previously online. 
Please call Carrie Dotson at 580-431-2222 if you have any
questions.  

Additionally, every 7th-12th student who is completely enrolled by
April 19th, will receive a late start to use by the end of the current
school year.  

Elementary students will receive an additional recess.  

BURLINGTON 
SCHOOL


